
CITY OF WESTMINSTER 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

ORDINANCE SUMMARY 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on January 11, 2023, the City Council of the City of 
Westminster introduced an Ordinance entitled: 
 

ORDINANCE NO. 2595 
AN ORDINANCE OF THE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL OF THE 
CITY OF WESTMINSTER, CALIFORNIA, APPROVING AN 
ORDINANCE AMENDING SECTION 2.04.130 (PUBLIC OFFICIAL 
AND EMPLOYEE INTERACTIONS), OF CHAPTER 2.04 (CITY 
COUNCIL), OF TITLE 2 (ADMINISTRATION AND PERSONNEL) 
OF THE WESTMINSTER MUNICIPAL CODE 
 

The ordinance amends Section 2.040.130 (Public Official and Employee Interactions) to eliminate 
certain restrictions previously established concerning the location of the Mayor’s office. The following are 
highlights of the proposed amendments. 
 

 Policy 2(c), of Section 2.04.130 of the Westminster Municipal Code, currently states that 
the “Mayor and city council offices shall be kept separate from city hall, and shall be 
located in the council chambers.” 

 The proposed amendment would delete this limitation in Policy 2(c). 
 

The City Council will conduct second reading and adopt at its Regular Meeting on January 25, 
2023, scheduled to commence at 7:00 PM.  
 
A certified copy of the complete text of the Ordinance is posted and may be read and reviewed 
at City Hall, City Clerk’s Office, 8200 Westminster Boulevard, Westminster, CA 92683 and/or a 
copy may be obtained from the City Clerk at a nominal charge during posted business hours. 
The proposed ordinance will also be available on the City’s website as part of the Agenda Packet 
at https://www.westminster-ca.gov. 
 
 

__________________/S/___________________ 
Lucie Colombo, CMC, CPMC  

Interim City Clerk of the City of Westminster 
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